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The Ridgewood Cambodia Project Elementary
School Club will be meeting on Thursday,
December 1st, 3:15 pm- 4 pm at Ridge School
in room 15. All elementary students in grades
3-5 are invited to join.

For more information on our club, please
check out our Facebook page (Ridgewood
Cambodia Project) or our website
www.ridgewoodcambodiaproject.org
If you're interested in joining but cannot
attend the meeting, or have additional
questions, please reach out to Karen Feder
at

ridgewoodcambodia@gmail.com.

http://www.ridgewoodcambodiaproject.org

